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Good new first — We have two waddlers who are attending speech therapy classes online. They go on
zoom every other Tuesday. The course is offered through Mile Stone. We also have a young lady who
works in our district coming over to get acquainted with one of the toddlers. When the child is
comfortable enough with the situation they will also be assessed for speech. If needed they will also be
getting therapy The zoom ladies were impressed with our two babies. Both have difficulties with
vocabulary, but each one can sign please, more, all done and thank you. | am so happy that these
services are available for our students.

Easter seemed to be rushed. We tried to fit as much in as possible. The kids and staff were taking turns being
out. Spring has our immune systems down and a viral infection is going around. They did get to do some
easter activities such as coloring and painting. They had an easter egg hunt and had to find their baskets.
Thanks to Toni Tatsey they even got to go over to see the Easter bunny.

Bad news is buffalo aka friends (nits) were discovered in the hair of a few of them. The girls started a line to
check each one. A few were sent home. We followed protocol and they got to return after treatment and 24

hours. The older ones now know that “we can not share hair products, hats or bedding. One little girl wanted
to check my head for “bugs”.

The custodians came in and bombed the child care and the girls did a deep clean.

We are still waiting for the bathroom sink to come in so that construction may resume and concluded.




